
Admission Talk of the School of Chinese Medicine,  

Hong Kong Baptist University 

 

We were glad to have the School of Chinese Medicine of Hong Kong Baptist 

University to hold an admission talk on 28 October 2016. A number of S5 and S6 

students who are interested in Chinese medicine came and joined the activity.  

 

Through a very absorbing presentation and introduction of the programme, students 

had better understanding on the admission requirements, curriculum and career 

prospects of studying Chinese Medicine at HKBU. Students showed great interests as 

questions had been thrown from the floor. 

 

 


